
SATURDAY,  
OCTOBER 8 
8:45am - 12pm

MEMORIAL PARK 
6811 South St 

Benzonia Twp, MI 49630

In just a few hours you can make a difference that can last 
decades! Join us on Saturday, October 8th as we plant 20 
trees in Benzonia Township. ReLeaf Michigan, a non-profit 
tree organization, is partnering with Benzonia Township, 
with partial funding from the Michigan DNR’s Urban and 
Community Forestry program, to provide shade and tree 
canopy cover for the new park, sports fields and parking 
lots. ReLeaf Michigan tree experts will be there to help 
volunteers and oversee the event. Families are welcome! 

Please wear closed-toe shoes and wear comfortable 
clothing. Bring a shovel, a hard rake and gloves if you 
have them. Event occurs rain or shine (we’re a hearty 
group!) and light refreshments will be served. No 
planting experience is necessary. We hope to see you 
there!

Thank You 
to Our 

Partners

Planting trees, growing communities.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR
T R E E  P L A N T I N G

RSVP at releafmichigan.org/RSVP
Questions? Contact Jason Barnard, township supervisor, at 
231-631-3967 or supervisor@benzoniatownship.org


